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**New dates added** Spring Term Dates are on page 3! 

Dear Families, 

 
I am relieved that our recent wave of Covid 19  has passed and numbers of new infections are 
once again low. Thank you for all of your support regarding safe distancing and wearing face 

masks on site. We respect that some people will want to continue wearing a mask, but this is no 
longer a requirement on our school site. Our current bubble structure will be maintained during 

breaktimes until after half term, when we will once again return to a more normal routine. 
 
You should all have received a letter indicating the dates for Parent’s Evenings after half term. 

We have tried to structure a hybrid offer of both video and face to face meetings to suit your    
preference. Our Year 6 Parent Meetings will once again be face to face presentations, led by the 
children and these appointments for each class, are structured over one day. Please book an       

appointment by 10:00am on Friday 18th February 2022.  
 
This week we have been focussing on Mental Health Week, Growing Together and the children 

have once again, demonstrated respect and empathy during discussions. As adults, we recognise 
and understand the challenges that we have faced over the past two years but many of our           
children don’t understand the upset and fear. Masks, bubbles, isolations and home learning are a 

cause of anxiety and frustration but reflecting on all the positive elements of school and home 
life help the children to build resilience and keep smiling.  
 

Finally, huge congratulations to Mr Grange who has been shortlisted for 
this year’s  Worcestershire Education Awards New Teacher of the Year   
category. The awards are taking place on 24th February on the Worcester 

News Facebook page www.facebook.com/theworcesternews at 7pm and all 
are welcome to watch. We wish him every success and whatever the                 
outcome, he will be a winner at Perdiswell! 

 
                                                                                                                                                                    Rachel Hughes  

 

Our overall attendance is 94%   

Please see below the attendance for this week. 

Well done to 6K for the highest attendance! 

RH 98.4% RW   95% 1G    94.3% 1R  93% 2A  94.5%  

2F 95.2% 3BP  93.9% 3T    95.6% 4A 95.5% 4F   98% 

5B  90.1% 5P   98% 6K    98.7% 6R  95.7%  

http://www.facebook.com/theworcesternews


Important! 

Our staff carpark is only available for parent parking                    
between 7:30-8:15am and 3:30 - 6:00pm for our wrap 

around care unless by prior arrangement. 

Please do NOT use the car park gate as a pedestrian                   
entrance at any time.  It is only to be used as an exit at 

specific times, when cones and staff are present to make 

the entrance safe. Thank you. 

Please ensure 
all uniform,                      

including ties, 
are clearly 

named.  
 

Thank you. 

 

Please ensure your child arrives at school with all                   

necessary equipment, including a waterproof coat and 

a water bottle before morning registration. 

Thank you for your support. 

 
Each month our Eco Committee will be sharing some top tips for you to help                   

towards looking after our wonderful planet. 

 

February’s Top Tips: 
 

Ensure your home lightbulbs are energy saving lightbulbs. 
 

Before you throw away packaging, check to see if it can go                                                  
in your green recycling bin. 

 

You could start a compost bin for your food waste. Over time the waste will turn 
into compost that you can use in your garden. 

  
Are you being Eco friendly at home?  

 

We’d love to see your photos!  
 

Email them to Miss Flack and the Eco Committee via  
year2@perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk 

           Perdiswell Football News! 
Congratulations to the Perdiswell Football Team who represented us so 

well at Cranham Primary on Tuesday 9th February. 

They demonstrated excellent sportsmanship and resilience in a very 

close game. Mr Grange and Mr Rhodes are very proud of them all! 

FINAL SCORE: 

2 3 V 



 

World Book Day Book Sale   

To celebrate World Book Day, we will be holding a book sale at pick up time on Thursday 3rd March by 

the school gates.  

The book sale will include new and preloved books. To help with this we need your unwanted books (for 

all ages). Please bring any books you no longer want/need into the school office by Friday 18th February.  

Thank you to everyone who has donated books so far. We have some lovely books for the sale so come 

along and grab a bargain for your child or yourself!   

Mother’s Day Gifts   

We have teamed up with The Jungle Club Plant Shop to bring you some lovely gifts for 
Mother’s Day this year.  
 
These are available to order from the PTA website at £2.50 each and are suitable for all the                    
special people in your life. All orders will be distributed to your child on Friday 25th March.  
 
Don’t forget to checkout our Facebook and Instagram pages for more information about our 
events.      

          

         Links: 
 

The Jungle Club: https://www.facebook.com/thejungleclubworcester  
PTA Website: https://www.pta-events.co.uk/perdiswell/   
PTA Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/PerdiswellPTA  
PTA Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/tgpa_perdiswellpta/ 

https://www.facebook.com/thejungleclubworcester
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/perdiswell/#.YgZ5V9_P3cs
https://www.facebook.com/PerdiswellPTA
https://www.instagram.com/tgpa_perdiswellpta/
https://www.facebook.com/thejungleclubworcester
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/perdiswell/#.YgZ5V9_P3cs
https://www.facebook.com/PerdiswellPTA
https://www.instagram.com/tgpa_perdiswellpta/


Spring Term 2022 - Dates for your Diary 

Date Event 

Wednesdays 

19th January - 16th February 
Swimming - Class 4A & Oak Group 

14th - 18th February Art Week for Reception & Years 2-6 

Tuesday 15th February Year 1 Trip to the Cotswold Wildlife Park  

Wednesday 16th February  5:30pm Year 5 Pioneer Information Meeting  

Friday 18th February  

            Reception, Years 2 & 5 Space Dome Workshops 

Year 2 Residential in school 

Break up for half term 

Monday 28th February  
Children return to school 

3.30 - 5:40pm Spring Term Early Parents’ Evening for Reception and Y1-5 

28th February - 4th March Art Week for Year 1  

Tuesday 1st March 6R Parent Presentations 

Wednesday 2nd March  
6K Parent Presentations 

3.30 - 7:10pm Spring Term Late Parents’ Evening for Reception and Y1-5 

Wednesdays 

2nd March - 30th March 
Swimming - Class 4F & Oak Group 

Thursday 3rd March 
World Book Day - Letter to follow next week 

3:10pm PTA Book Sale   

Tuesday 8th March  9:00am 4F Class Assembly  

9th - 11th March 9:00am Year 5 Pioneer Residential Trip 

Wednesday 9th March 9:00am 4A Class Assembly  

Thursday 10th March 

9:00am - 12:00pm Reception Trip to The Hive  

9:00am 2F Class Assembly  

9:00am 4A Class Assembly  

Friday 11th March 9:00am 2A Class Assembly  

14th - 18th March Whole School Science Week   

Monday 14th March Year 3 Trip to Think Tank 

Tuesday 15th March 9:00am 1G Class Assembly 

Wednesday 16th March 9:00am 1R Class Assembly 

Wednesday 23rd March 2:30pm 5P Class Assembly  

Thursday 24th March 9:00am 5B Class Assembly  

28th March - 1st April Autism Awareness Week 

Tuesday 29th March 9:00am 3BP Class Assembly  

Wednesday 30th March 9:00am RH Class Assembly  

Thursday 31st March 9:00am 3T Class Assembly  

Wednesday 6th April 9:00am RW Class Assembly  

Friday 8th April Break up for the Easter Holidays 

Summer Term Starts on Monday 25th April 2022 


